
MAFP Hosts Residency Program Director Meet and Greet with AAFP Leader
Wednesday, April 10, 2024 01:53 PM

MAFP Hosts Residency Program Director Meet and Greet
with AAFP
Leader
  

MAFP enjoyed hosting the Apr. 8 virtual meeting between  American Academy of Family
Physicians (AAFP) Board Chair
Tochi Iroku-Ma
lize , MD,
MPH, MBA, FAAFP 
and Michigan Family Medicine 
Residency Program Directors
. During the event, Dr. 
Iroku-Malize
discussed 
the AAFP strategic plan and its impact on the workforce, comprehensive 
practice
and advocacy. 
Thank you to 
all 
our member Program Directors
who attended
. M
AFP will continue to explore ways to grow this member community. Please email us at 
info@mafp.com
if you have any 
additional
ideas
.
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